
St Peter’s Parish                         
Communities of Linton, Skipton, Smythesdale and Snake Valley 

Sunday November 17th       33rd Sunday in Ordinary Time (C) 

 

Parish Priest:    Fr. Kevin Maloney, V.G.  508 Leith Street, Redan Phone: 53 314 981 

               kevin.maloney@ballarat.catholic.org.au 

Assistant Priest: Fr. Lovin Lolo, CSsR   Phone: 0467 517202 

Linton Parish Safeguarding Officer:  Cecelia Rowberry                                                             

Baptism Information and Bookings:  Contact Fr. Kevin Maloney, V.G. 

  

Cathedral Parish Office hours: Monday - Friday 10.00am – 5.00pm      

Phone 53 312 933   3 Lyons St Sth Ballarat          ballarat@ballarat.catholic.org.au     

Parish Coordinator:  Anita Houlihan  Admin Assistant:  Juanita Bongiorno 

Finance Officer:   Kerrie McTigue  

  

Masses November 23rd/24th  

Snake Valley      Beaufort     Skipton     Redan   Sebastopol 

6.30pm Vigil       8.30am       10.30am      6.00pm Vigil   9.00am   10.30am 

 

Next week’s readings for the Feast of Christ the King (Year C) 

2 Samuel 5:1-3  Ps 121:1-5  Colossians 1:12-20  Luke 23:35-43

  

Recent Deaths: Tony Arundell, Anne Maree Seabright 

Anniversaries: Bruce Clifton, Bruce McCardle, Andrew O’Brien 

 

Please remember in your prayers those who are unwell, especially  

Margaret Cranko, Angie Polglaze, Basil Torpy, Milly Yeoman 

 

             St Peter’s Parish respectfully acknowledge that the Aboriginal people of 

 Australia are our first nation peoples and the traditional owners  

and custodians of this land. 
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Plenary Council 2020: National Theme for Discernment – November 

How is God calling us to be a Christ-centred Church that is inclusive, participatory and 

Synodal.  This National Theme for Discernment is inspired by the voices of the People 

of God who shared a passion for participating in the missionary nature of the Church 

and desire stronger support, involvement and formation among all the baptised who 

make up the Church. 

 

Parish Discernment Gathering - St James, Sebastopol 

Tuesday, November 19th -  How to be a Christ-centred Church that is humble, healing & 

merciful. 

Meetings will be held on Tuesday afternoons, 1.00pm - 3.00pm in the foyer of the church. 

Please contact Pauline in the St. James Parish Office (5336 1353) or Bernadette in the St. 

Aloysius Parish Office (0455 212123) to register and obtain a snapshot report to read before 

the discernment process (commencing with Scripture, silence, spiritual conversations and 

proposed actions).   

 

Asylum Seeker Fundraiser 

The House of Welcome Ballarat, Annual Garden party, 2.00pm Sunday November 24th at 

30 Waller Ave. Newington.  Entry $20.  Children free.  Inquiries 0401 175045. 

 

Nazareth House Auxiliary Iconic Movie morning and High Tea  

“White Christmas” starring Bing Crosby.  Regent Cinema on Thursday, November 28th, 2019 

at 10.00am.  Tickets $25.00 each, pre-booking essential.  For further information contact 

Margaret, ph. 0419 003415. 

 

Message from Pope Francis for World Day of the Poor – November 17th  

The third World Day of the Poor, to be observed on Sunday, November 17th, will 

focus on the theme “the hope of the poor shall not perish for ever”.  The Church in 

Australia is recognising volunteers who work to bring hope to those in need.  

 

National Prayer Campaign for Drought 

The Catholic Bishops of Australia have announced a National Prayer Campaign for Drought 

to take place during November. People across the country are encouraged to pray for the 

gift of rain, for people affected by the drought and to provide practical support, where 

possible. The Bishops note that large parts of the country are directly affected by the 

drought, but the impact is national – and so should the response be national.  Access 

further resources and find out more at www.catholic.org.au/drought 

http://www.catholic.org.au/drought

